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June 28, 2020 

Director Richard Whitley 

Department of Health and Human Services 

4150 Technology Way 

Carson City, NV 89706 

Dear Director Whitley, 

On behalf of the Nevada Commission on Services for Persons with 

Disabilities (CSPD), I am attaching the Report related to the use of Master 

Tobacco Settlement Funds (MTSF). It is the recommendation of the CSPD 

to allocate funding evenly between Lifespan Respite programs, 

Independent Living, and Positive Behavioral Supports dollars. (Please note 

that I am serving as the point of contact for CSPD while the Commission’s 

Chairman is on medical leave). As all services are important for persons 

with disabilities and their families, even distribution of funding is 

recommended. 

Diane Thorkildson, Vice-Chair 

Nevada Commission on Services for Persons with Disabilities (CSPD) 


